
Open Days at Welton St Mary’s Church of       
England Primary Academy 

 
 
 

‘Together we care, learn and thrive.’ 

We would like to invite the families of children starting school in 
September 2023 to visit and discover all that our fantastic 

school has to offer! 

Tours will be held on the following dates- 

Tuesday 20th September at 9.30am and 11am  

Wednesday 9th November at 1.45pm and 2.45pm 

Monday 9th January at 11am and 1.45pm 

If you would like to join one of our tours, please contact us to 
book your place. 

Phone- 01673 860339     
Email- enquiries@welton-st-marys.lincs.sch.uk  
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